
 

 

TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Trenching Work – Par La Ville Road 

  The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, businesses 
and the general public of the following Road and Parking 
Lane Closures from 7:00am to 4:00am on Sunday 17th of July. 

• Par La Ville Road –Church Street to Front Street 
• Northern lane between 24-hour gas station and La 

Oriental, will be closed at times to work on half at a 
time. 

• Diversion signs and barriers will be in place. 

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience this 
may cause.  

City Hall    Frederick Richardson 
13th July 2022    Assistant Superintendent 
   


